
DELAYED BARGE ARRIVALS 
Update No. 1 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 30, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Since Young Brothers’ last update, the storm has continued to bring high winds, heavy rainfall, 
and severe thunderstorms requiring Young Brothers to make changes to departure and arrival 
times for certain sailings this week.   
 
Sailing Schedule Update:  
Honolulu to Kawaihae sailing Thursday, 01/30/25 - DEPARTED, ETA 01/31/25 7:30 AM 
No changes to cargo availability. 
 
Honolulu to Kahului sailing Thursday, 01/30/25 - DELAYED 
Weather conditions in Honolulu Harbor continue to deteriorate, in addition harbor conditions at 
the Port of Kahului are forecasted to deteriorate on Friday, January 31, 2025, as the storm 
continues to pass the Hawaiian Islands.  For the safety of our employees, our vessels, and your 
cargo, the barge will depart Honolulu on Friday, January 31, 2025, and is expected to arrive in 
Kahului on Saturday, February 1, 2025, at 7:00 a.m.  The port will have special gate hours on 
Saturday from 7:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.  Cargo availability is as follows: 
 

 Dry and refrigerated straightload containers: Upon Discharge  
 Refrigerated loose and palletized cargo:  Saturday, February 1, 2025, upon notification 
 Dry palletized and mixed cargo:  Monday, February 3, 2025, at 7:30 a.m.  
 Automobiles and Roll-on Roll-off Cargo:  Upon Notification  

 
The Port of Kahului will continue to be open tomorrow, Friday, January 31, 2025 from 7:30 a.m. 
to 3:30 p.m. 
 
Honolulu to Nāwiliwili sailing Thursday, 01/30/25 - DELAYED  
We will provide updated arrival times tomorrow morning. 
 
 
We will continue to have modified acceptance for the following cargo at all ports.  There will 
be no acceptance of livestock or dry or refrigerated palletized, mixed, or loose hazardous 
material cargo, except for medical supplies.  
 
 
 
 
 
 



Delayed Barge Arrivals Update No. 1 
Thursday, January 30, 2025 
Page 2 
 

 

Young Brothers will continue to monitor the storm as it passes and will make every effort to 
complete sailings as scheduled and continue to provide further information as we receive 
updated weather forecasts.  
 
Updated information will be sent via e-mail, posted on our website, and through our social 
media channels.  Young Brothers encourages its customers to sign up for e-mail notifications at 
our website at www.youngbrothershawaii.com/email-updates/ and follow us on social media 
@youngbrothershawaii/@youngbrothershi.  
  
Mahalo for your patience and understanding.  
 
Sincerely,  
Young Brothers, LLC 
 


